Allison Kennedy

From: Angenie McCleary

Sent: Monday,April 3, 2023 3:39 PM
To: pzcounter

Subject: FW: Quigley Ranch Proposal

Angenie McCleary, MSW
Blaine County Commissioner
Blaine County Old Courthouse
206 S. 1% Avenue, Suite 305
Hailey, Idaho 83333

w- (208) 788-5500

c- 208-720-7879
amccleary@co.blaine.id.us

From: Leah Scarnegi <leah@redfishtech.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 1, 2023 6:48 PM

To: Angenie McCleary <amccleary@co.blaine.id.us>
Subject: Quigley Ranch Proposal

You don't often get email from leah@redfishtech.com. Learn why this is important

Thank you for all that you do, we really appreciate service. We wanted to reach out and express our
position on the Quigley Ranch proposal. We are residents of Hailey and live at 920 Buckhorn Drive. Our
position is:

» We oppose mediation and support any conversation about Quigley should include the public.

» We strongly oppose Quigley Ranch and want development out Quigley canyon to stop at Quigley
Farms — for wildlife, for water, and for recreators.

» That P&Z voted 5-1 to deny approval of the design and that you should do the same.

Best,
Leah and Thomas Scarnegi

Leah Scarnegi | Redfish Technology
Chief Revenue Officer

Leah Scarnegi | Redfish Technology
Chief Revenue Officer




